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04.15.2016  Memo 
    

Comments: 

Joy Moore, Ingram, Zelasko & Goodwin, LLP of Aberdeen Washington, sent the 

District a letter (attached) dated March 29, 2016 regarding the Easement 

Agreement for Raymond and Debbie Emond her clients.  

I forwarded the letter to our attorney, Brent Dillie who arranged for a 

meeting with Ms. Moore on Tuesday April 19, 2016.  The meeting will be in 

Aberdeen and Ms. Moore’s office. 

I am hopeful that we will be able to negotiate a mutually beneficial 

agreement with the help of legal representation on both sides. 

To 
Board of 
Commissioners 

From 
General Manager, 
William Neal 

CC 
Office Manager 

Re 
Emond Easement 
Update 






